
 
 

IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ  
 

ADDENDUM to 2022 LANAI AXIS DEER/MOUFLON SHEEP INSTRUCTIONS 
NOTICE TO APPLICANTS FOR THE 2022 LANAI AXIS DEER AND MOUFLON SHEEP HUNT 

 
 

A $10.00 application fee must accompany each online application for the 2022 Lanai Axis Deer and Mouflon Sheep hunt. The 
application fee is non-refundable even if the hunt is cancelled or you are unable to participate.   
 
Applicants are required to apply online at https://gohunthawaii.ehawaii.gov. 
 
All applications, individuals or as groups, with appropriate fees must be submitted before the filing deadline.  Any applications and 
fees received after the deadline will be returned and not included in the lottery. 
 
Once applications are submitted online, there will be no amendments or changes made to any application or group of applications, i.e. 
no adding others to groups or changing an individual from one group to another. 
 
In the event duplicate applications are identified, the first received application will remain eligible for the hunt; all other application(s) 
will be removed from further consideration.  Application fees collected under these circumstances will not be returned.   
 
*Only Hunter Assistants will be allowed to accompany the hunting party in the hunting area.* 
 
No electronic hunting licenses will be accepted. 
 
**Hunting Licenses will NOT be sold at the Lanai hunter check station on days of the check in for the Youth, Muzzleloader 
and General Rifle hunts.  Hunters are advised to purchase their hunting licenses prior to arriving on Lanai.** 
 
LOTTERY RESULTS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT: www.dlnr.hawaii.gov/dofaw or at 
https://gohunthawaii.ehawaii.gov under General Info by 4pm, Friday, March 11, 2022. 
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